

A Memo to S.6 Students

Dear Parents,

Please be informed of the following regarding the S.6 Graduation Ceremony and the release of HKDSE Examination results.

1. S.6 Graduation Ceremony and Rehearsal

The S.6 Graduation Ceremony will be held on 3 July 2020 (Fri). You are cordially invited to attend the ceremony to share the joy of your child's graduation (Invitation card for parents is mailed separately). Parents joining the ceremony please arrive the school hall before 10:45 a.m.. All S.6 students should attend the ceremony and the rehearsal. The details are listed below:

Date:

3 July 2020 (Fri)

Time:

8:15 a.m. (Rehearsal) / 11 a.m. (Graduation Ceremony)

Venue:

School Hall

Reminders:

- All S.6 students must attend the graduation ceremony to get their graduation certificates. If they cannot attend the ceremony due to any special reason, they should write a letter to the school and apply for leave before 26 June 2020. If students cannot attend the graduation ceremony due to illness or emergency, they should write a letter to the school and apply for leave with supporting documents within three working days after the ceremony and they will receive the graduation certificates afterwards.
- On the graduation day, all S.6 students should arrive the school before 8:15 a.m. and assemble in their home classroom (6A: Rm. 110; 6B: Rm. 111; 6C: Rm. 112). Students absent from the rehearsal will not receive their graduation certificates on the stage and their certificates will be issued after the ceremony.
- All S.6 students should wear full summer school uniform for attending the ceremony. Male students are reminded to wear the school tie. Students violating the rules of uniform and appearance will not be allowed to attend the ceremony. These students have to collect their graduation certificates on other days (4 31 July 2020) during office hours at the school office.
- If the time or date of the graduation ceremony is changed due to special occurences, the school will disseminate the latest information via the school website. Therefore, students should pay close attention to the school website (http://www.bethel.edu.hk) for any updates.

2. Release of HKDSE Examination Results

- The HKDSE examination results will be released on 22 July 2020 (Wed).
- Students should arrive the school at 9:00 a.m. for collecting the HKDSE examination results and teachers will provide support to career guidance for their students.

All students and parents returning to school must wear masks, and body temperature will be measured by teaching staff before entering the school. If students and parents have fever or respiratory symtoms, they should seek medical advice immediately. Should you have any enquiries, please do not hestitate to contact Mr. Tsoi Kwok Wing (Vice-Principal) at 2471 2622.

Please sign the electronic circular by 26 June 2020. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully

Chan Ka Fai (Principal)